
Fall Call 2020

The Arctic Avenue fall call is now open!
Application deadline is
October 20. Specific information for
the call and application form »
 
Please send the application to the Arctic
Avenue Steering Committee by email to
annika.granebeck@su.se
and kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi.
State Application for Arctic Avenue
funding in the subject heading.
 
A call is also planned for spring 2021.

Smaller funding

The Arctic Avenue offers its members to
submit smaller applications for funding
throughout the year. These cannot
exceed 1000 € per project, and will be
up to the co-leaders discretion to decide
on. The application can have the same
format as the fall call 2020.

Arctic Avenue Publications

We would like to start a publication list
on our webpage. Please inform us about
your publications relating to Arctic
Avenue, by sending an e-mail to
annika.granebeck@su.se and
kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi. Please
send the reference using this format:
 
Surname, N.N., Surname, N.N., and
Surname, N., 20xx. Title of paper. Full
journal name: VV, ppp–ppp. Doi:
XX.XXXX/XXXXXXX

Acknowledge Arctic Avenue

If you have received funding from Arctic
Avenue we ask you to acknowledge
Arctic Avenue when disseminating
results from the project. Arctic Avenue
funding should be acknowledged in
manuscripts, presentations etc. using
the following format:
 
Thanks to [...] Arctic Avenue
(spearhead research project between
the University of Helsinki and Stockholm
University).

 

 

March, 2020     Click here to read the letter in your browser
 

 

Extension of funding
We have stated before that all successful applications must use their funds within 12
months from receiving a positive funding decision. We do however recognize that
delays might be expected due to the current Corona pandemic. If so, deadlines for
using Arctic Avenue funding will be extended. 
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WELCOME TO THE SECOND ANNUAL MEETING, AUGUST 10-12 2020 

The Arctic Avenue second annual meeting is planned to be held at the Kilpisjärvi
Research Station on the 10th-12th of August 2020. Due to the current exceptional
circumstances caused by the Corona pandemic, we have however decided to draft
two options for the meeting.
 
Realistic Plan A
In case the Corona pandemic has not died down by August, we will hold it as a
remote Zoom meeting during the original dates.
 
Idealistic Plan B
If the Corona pandemic has died down, and people are allowed to move freely again,
the meeting will be held at Kilpisjärvi Research station in Finland as planned. Plan B
also includes the option to participate remotely via Zoom.

Do not cancel travels plans yet
We sincerely hope the world is over the worst by August. IMPORTANTLY, those of you
who have already booked your travels, please do not cancel yet, as we still hope to be
able to arrange the meeting at the Kilpisjärvi Station surrounded by the magnificent
northern nature!
 
We will keep you posted via our webpage and emails.

 

Arctic Avenue is a spearhead research project between the University of Helsinki and
Stockholm University. This update provides you with a selection of our current
activities and latest news. If you have suggestions that you would like to include in
coming updates, you are welcome to send these to annika.granebeck@su.se.
 
Editor: Annika Granebeck
Photo: Annika Granebeck, Uppsala University, Kilpisjärvi Biological Station
 
Stay updated
Find news and upcoming events at www.bolin.su.se/arcticavenue and follow the
hashtag #ArcticAvenue.
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